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This is a ridiculous bill.  Vote by Mail is convenient, safe and reliable.  Why would we 

go back to the days of standing in line to vote?  And what about people with 

disabilities who need assistance getting to their place of voting. 

 

As usual, Republicans are looking for ways to prohibit voting by making it less 

convenient.   

 

I strongly oppose this bill. 


